
State of Florida 
/ 

.-- - - zy a 2, 
DATE: February 26,20001 - 0 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Economic Regulation (Ryan Fitch) # 

Division of Records and Reporting 

RE: Change of Contact Person for Grenelefe Utilities, Inc. 

Attached is a copy of a letter from Grenelefe Utilities, Inc. requesting a change of the utility's 
contact person to Mi-. Chuck Edge. This letter should have been sent to the Division of Records and 
Reporting, however, it was received by the Division of Economic Regulation. 

Cc: Division of Economic Regulation (Rendell) 



February 5,2001 

Grenelefe Utilities, Inc. 

M i  Tim Devlin, Director 
Division of Economic Regulation 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL, 32399-0873 

Dear Mr. Devlin: 

Chuck Edge is the head of our utility company and is authorized by my signature as a Director of the 
above named company to handle business matters on behalf of Grenelefe Utilities, hc. 

Vi& President 

mw 

3200 Stute Road 546 Haines City, FL 33844-9732 


